
 

QUICK UPDATES FROM 

ANNUNCIATION SCHOOL 

 
Here is your update for the week of September 13th 

Good 
News! 

Congratulations to our kindergarten students who completed 
their very first FULL week of school! We won’t mention how 

many more weeks you have left to go in your school career…but we 
sure hope you enjoyed your first one 
���� 
 

Reminders  September School Bus Fees are Now Due! Please pay online 
ASAP.   
 $36.75/month for regular plan  
 $32.00/month for Family Plan (3 or more family 

members)  
 Students can receive a FREE library card. Please check out the 

Edmonton Public Library letter attached to this email or their 
website for more information. 

 
 Monday –  

• Virtual School Opening Celebration put together by our 
Kindergarten & Grade 1B classes 

 
 Wednesday –  

• Meet the Staff VIRTUALLY at 6:00 PM – 6:30 PM OR 6:45 
PM – 7:15 PM. See below for more details. 

 
 Friday –  

• Practice Fire Drill at 9:45 AM. Students and staff will all 
know about this practice drill. 

 
School 
News 

 This Wednesday, September 15th is our VIRTUAL Meet the 
Staff evening. We want to ensure we have an opportunity to 
check-in with our parents and guardians and so all teachers 
have made plans for a virtual meeting. There will be TWO 
scheduled times for you to choose for a TEAMS meeting. The 
scheduled times will be 6:00 PM – 6:30 PM OR 6:45 PM – 7:15 
PM. Your child’s teacher will send you an email with the link to 
‘JOIN’ their Meet the Staff presentation. 

Have a Great Week! 


